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M E X I C A N  L E G A L  N E W S

The IMPI issued a new statement announcing
the suspension of activities

On March 24, 2020 Mexico entered into phase 2 (local transmission) of the outbreak of the COVID-19.

As a consequence, the Mexican Institute of Industrial Property (IMPI) published in its Intellectual Property Gazette the 
official communication dated March 26, 2020 by means of which such Institute suspends activities from March 27, 
2020 to April 19, 2020.

Von Wobeser y Sierra, S.C. will actively continue monitoring and follow-up on any relevant news and will continue 
sharing updates in this regard.

We include, in this link, the Extraordinary Issue of the Intellectual Property Gazette, where you can read the statement.
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